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18th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Christmas is fast approaching and excitement is mounting! Across Foundation 
Stage, we will be putting together a Christmas performance which you will be 
able to access via a secure link. Only parents of Foundation Stage children will 
be able to see this and it must not be shared on social media or elsewhere. 
Further details will follow. 
We are basing our performance on poems from ‘The Christmas Basket’ booklet 
which your child will have brought home with them today. 
In Saplings, we are learning ‘Christmas is Here’ and ‘Counting Christmas’. We 
are also learning ‘When Santa Got Stuck’ and ‘Santa is here’ to perform with 
Acorns and Seedlings. 
 
If you have a spare moment and, please do encourage your child to learn the 
words at home. We will of course, be practising regularly in school but any 
additional rehearsal will be greatly appreciated! 
 
Our final performance will be on Wednesday 9th December, when we will 
come together to record it. On this day, please could ALL children come to 
school wearing a Christmas jumper or something sparkly. 
 
As ever, thank you so much for your ongoing support. We are hugely grateful. 
Christmas is such an exciting time for our little ones and we are so looking 
forward to making it special for them. 
 
Very many thanks, 
 
Mrs Leader 


